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emphasis on both the face-to-face and electronic components of setting up and performing an international commercial
agreement, stands alone among contract drafting guides and has proven its enduring worth. Following its established
highly practical format, the book’s much-appreciated precise information on a wide variety of issues??including those
pertaining to intellectual property, alternative dispute resolution, and regional differences??is of course still here
in this new edition. There is new and updated material on such matters as the following: • the need for contract
drafters to understand and to use the concepts of “standardization” (i.e., the work of the International Organization
for Standardization (ISO) as a contract drafting tool); • new developments and technical progress in e-commerce; • new
developments in artificial intelligence in contract drafting; • the possible use of electronic currencies such as
Bitcoin as a payment device; • foreign direct investment; • special considerations inherent in drafting licensing
agreements; • online dispute resolution including the innovations referred to as the “robot” arbitrator; • changes in
the arbitration rules of major international organizations; and • assessment of possible future trends in international
commercial arrangements. Each chapter provides numerous references to additional sources, including a large number of
websites. Materials from and citations to appropriate literature in languages other than English are also included. In
its recognition that a business executive entering into an international commercial transaction is mainly interested in
drafting an agreement that satisfies all of the parties and that will be performed as promised, this superb guide will
immeasurably assist any lawyer or business executive to plan and carry out individual transactions even when that
person is not interested in a full-blown understanding of the entire landscape of international contracts. Business
executives who are not lawyers will find that this book gives them the understanding and perspective necessary to work
effectively with the legal experts.
A Legal Theory for Autonomous Artificial Agents Samir Chopra 2011-07-18 What legal status should be granted to
artificial agents?
Global Sales and Contract Law Ingeborg Schwenzer 2012-01-26 Although the 1980 United Nations Convention on Contracts
for the International Sale of Goods (CISG) is one of the most successful international conventions to date, it remains
the case that those involved in the international sale of goods must refer to a multitude of laws. Indeed the CISG
itself does not cover all issues relating to international sales contracts, so it must necessarily be supplemented by
domestic law. Global Sales and Contract Law provides a truly comparative analysis of domestic laws in over sixty
countries so as to deliver a global view of domestic and international sales law. The book reports on the real practice
of sales law, taking into account present day problems. Complex questions on the obligations under a sales contract,
the ways in which these are established, as well as the remedies following the breach of obligations, are all
discussed. By addressing regional uniform projects, like OHADA, and comparing differences in domestic legal approach
where the CISG would not apply, the work goes beyond existing commentaries which tend to focus only on the CISG. The
analysis has been based on an unprecedented survey drawn from the world's top fifty companies as well as international
traders, lawyers advising international traders, arbitral institutions, arbitrators, and law schools. This work
encompasses all aspects of a sale of goods transaction and takes a wide view of sale by including general contract law.
The book gives practitioners invaluable insight into judicial trends and possible solutions in different legal systems,
whether preparing for litigation or drafting an international contract. Global Sales and Contract Law is the most
comprehensive and thorough compilation of legal analysis in the field of the sale of goods and is a reliable source for
any practitioner dealing in international commerce.
Contracts Edward Allan Farnsworth 2008 Tracing the development of contract law in the English and American common law
traditions, Contracts features authoritative discussions and notes and focuses on significant cases. The casebook also
provides opportunities for teachers to put before students the ethical responsibilities of attorneys and the
consequences of neglecting such responsibilities. Highlights of the seventh edition include:Revised selections with
more Restatement and a special section providing leading casesModest updating with new cases to refresh the book in
response to adopters' expressed preferencesMore sophisticated but still accessible textual material on the economics of
contract lawRevised introduction to provide for smoother transition into materials on damages Changes in the New
Edition Include:Chapter 1: Bases for Enforcing Promises. In an engaging new beginning, the chapter now starts with two
cases that explore the meaning of promise. The cases are the old
Advanced Introduction to International Sales Law Clayton P. Gillette 2016-03-25 Elgar Advanced Introductions are
stimulating and thoughtful introductions to major fields in the social sciences and law, expertly written by the
world’s leading scholars. Providing a concise overview of the basic doctrines underlying the UN Convention on Contracts
for the International Sale of Goods (CISG), Clayton Gillette explores their ambiguities and thus considers the extent
to which uniform international commercial law is possible, as well as appraising the extent to which the doctrines in
the UN Convention reflect those that commercial parties would prefer. With its compelling combination of doctrine and
theory, this book makes an ideal companion for students and legal scholars alike. Key features include: • Concise and
compact overview of the CISG • Includes contemporary developments • Provides a theoretical basis for evaluating
international sales law • Considers perspectives of economic analysis of law.
The Legal Environment Today - Summarized Case Edition: Business in its Ethical, Regulatory, E-Commerce, and Global
Setting Roger LeRoy Miller 2015-01-01 Featuring succinct case summaries, THE LEGAL ENVIRONMENT TODAY, SUMMARIZED CASE
EDITION, 8E, equips students with the working knowledge of business-related laws recommended by the Association to
Advance Collegiate Schools of Business while strengthening the reasoning skills they need to interpret and apply them.
Using summarized cases from 2013 and 2014 legal decisions, the text challenges students to analyze and resolve legal
issues facing today's businesses. Hypothetical situations and exercises, ethical discussions, and international
considerations illustrate how business law applies to students' everyday lives and their future careers. In addition to
an overall emphasis on how the digital landscape is affecting business law, the text covers the latest on corporate
responsibility, financial and credit card reforms, health-care laws, and much more. Important Notice: Media content

International Business Transactions Fundamentals Ronald A. Brand 2018-11-27 Designed primarily as a casebook and text
for law school study, this volume represents nearly four decades of work by the author to present the fundamentals of
the law of international business transactions. The second edition refines and updates the materials in the first
edition in a manner intended to be useful not only to students but as a desk book for practitioners. Like the first
edition, this second edition focuses on the role of lawyers in identifying risks inherent in cross-border economic
transactions, and then using primarily the law and negotiations to eliminate where possible, reduce where practicable
and reallocate where necessary, those risks to the benefit of the client. Matters covered include: • the basic exportimport sales contract; • the use of price-delivery terms to allocate both price and risk; • the application and use of
the United Nations Sales Convention (CISG); • events which may excuse the nonperformance of a contract obligation; •
when and how to opt in or out of the CISG; • financing the export sale with a commercial letter of credit; • a basic
understanding of the WTO trade regulation system; • the regulation of importation, including tariff classification and
valuation; • the regulation of exportation, including licensing and extraterritorial application of export laws; • U.S.
and EU Rules affecting the professional liability of international transactions lawyers; • planning for the resolution
of disputes in international transactions; • a comparative law understanding jurisdiction, applicable law, and
judgments recognition; • issues affecting choices between arbitration and litigation of disputes; • drafting choice of
forum clauses; • drafting choice of law clauses; • understanding rules regarding judgments obligations stated in
foreign currencies; • recent multilateral efforts to harmonize the law on jurisdiction and judgments recognition; •
dealing with and avoiding claims of sovereign immunity and act of state; • operating abroad through employees, agents,
and distributors; • anti-bribery laws and the need for compliance programs and contract restrictions; • expropriation,
political risk, and how to use insurance and contract terms to deal with them; • investor-state contracts; • antitrust
laws and their extraterritorial application. Each chapter is designed to help the reader move from the simple crossborder sales transaction through steps which increase both activity abroad and the laws and regulations that may bring
with them additional risks to be identified and allocated. A separate documents volume provides virtually all current
primary source material on the law of international business transactions. There are many guides to the conduct of
international business transactions, but none organized as clearly as this. With this up-to-date edition of a wellestablished practical guide, in-house lawyers for multinational corporations and practitioners in business law will
quickly develop a framework for understanding each source of protection and enhance their ability to serve their
company and clients well.
Transnational sales contract Viglione - Benatti - Garcia LOng 2022-03-18 The United Nations Convention on Contracts for
the International Sale of Goods (CISG) turned 40 in 2020 and experts around the world didn’t miss the celebrations.
This book collects twenty-five studies in tribute to the CISG for its 40 anniversary, written by experts from Europe,
America and Asia, with different focus of analysis. The goal of “The transnational sales contract. 40 years influence
of the CISG on national jurisdictions” is to present what we have learned from the CISG during this time of born,
development and consolidation. The book aims at navigating through the influence of the CISG in different
jurisdictions, thus revealing the creation and existence of a truly autonomous and transnational contract law of
worldwide application.
Mediation and Commercial Contract Law Maryam Salehijam 2020-12-11 There is an urgent need to better understand the
legal issues pertaining to alternative dispute resolution (ADR), particularly in relation to mediation clauses. Despite
the promotion of mediation by dispute resolution providers, policy makers, and judges, use of mediation remains low. In
particular, problems arise when parties lack certainty regarding the legal effect of a mediation clause, and the
potential uncertainty regarding the binding nature of agreements to pursue mediation is problematic and threatens the
growth of ADR. This book closely examines the importance and complexity of mediation clauses in commercial contracts to
remedy this persistent uncertainty. Using comparative law methods and detailed empirical research, it explores the
creation of a comprehensive framework for the mediation clause. Providing valuable insight into the process of ADR and
mediation, this book will be of interest to academics, law makers, law students, in-house council, lawyers, as well as
parties interesting in drafting enforceable mediation clauses.
Time Charters Terence Coghlin 2014-12-05 Acclaimed as the standard reference work on the law relating to time charters,
this new edition provides a comprehensive treatment of the subject, accessible and useful both to shipping lawyers and
to shipowners, charterers, P&I Clubs and other insurers. It provides full coverage of both English and U.S. law, now
updated with all the important decisions since the previous edition. The English decisions covered in the new edition
include: The Kos (the Supreme Court on the effect of withdrawing a ship with cargo on board); The Athena (nature of
off-hire; meaning of 'loss of time’/'time thereby lost'); The Kyla (damage to ship and frustration); The Silver
Constellation, The Savina Caylyn and The Rowan (oil company approval of chartered ships); The Captain Stefanos, The
Saldanha, The Triton Lark and The Paiwan Wisdom (effects of piracy); The Kildare and The Wren (damages for early
termination); The T S Singapore (off-hire where ship going 'towards but not to' the port ordered), and The Lehmann
Timber, The Bulk Chile and The Western Moscow (owners' liens) The new edition also features many significant new U.S.
decisions, including: Stolt-Nielsen v. Animal Feeds Intl. (Supreme Court rules class-action arbitration not permitted
unless parties agree in arbitration agreement); ATHOS I (Circuit Court finds that safe berth provision in charterparty
is a warranty and not merely a due diligence obligation); The M/V SAMHO DREAM (arbitrators direct petitioner to post
$14.2M security on respondent’s counterclaim) and Maroc Fruit Board v. M/V VINSON (CP arbitration clause incorporated
in bill of lading not "signed" or "contained in an exchange of letters or telegrams" under NY Convention).
International Commercial Agreements and Electronic Commerce William F. Fox 2018-03-26 Although negotiation still lies
at the heart of international commercial agreements, much of the detail has migrated to the Internet and has become
part of electronic commerce. This incomparable one-volume work??now in its sixth edition??with its deeply informed
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International Commercial Contracts Giuditta Cordero-Moss 2014-05-29 The book verifies the impact of national law and
transnational rules on international contracts, particularly those with an arbitration clause.
The Law Market Erin A. O'Hara 2009-02-09 Today, a California resident can incorporate her shipping business in
Delaware, register her ships in Panama, hire her employees from Hong Kong, place her earnings in an asset-protection
trust formed in the Cayman Islands, and enter into a same-sex marriage in Massachusetts or Canada--all the while
enjoying the California sunshine and potentially avoiding many facets of the state's laws. In this book, Erin O'Hara
and Larry E. Ribstein explore a new perspective on law, viewing it as a product for which people and firms can shop,
regardless of geographic borders. The authors consider the structure and operation of the market this creates, the
economic, legal, and political forces influencing it, and the arguments for and against a robust market for law.
Through jurisdictional competition, law markets promise to improve our laws and, by establishing certainty, streamline
the operation of the legal system. But the law market also limits governments' ability to enforce regulations and
protect citizens from harmful activities. Given this tradeoff, O'Hara and Ribstein argue that simple contractual
choice-of-law rules can help maximize the benefits of the law market while tempering its social costs. They extend
their insights to a wide variety of legal problems, including corporate governance, securities, franchise, trust,
property, marriage, living will, surrogacy, and general contract regulations. The Law Market is a wide-ranging and
novel analysis for all lawyers, policymakers, legislators, and businesses who need to understand the changing role of
law in an increasingly mobile world.
Accountants' Roles and Responsibilities in Estates and Trusts David Glusman 2008
Bender's Uniform Commercial Code Service: U. C. C. reporter-digest 1963
Commercial Contracting: Sales, Leases, and Computer Information Francis J Mootz III 2008-06-10 This innovative book
includes cases, problems, note materials and questions, as well as excerpts from law review articles and other
secondary sources that explain the fit among the contemporary sources of Commercial Contracting Law. While the authors
emphasize Uniform Commercial Code Articles 1 (as revised) and 2 (as enacted), but there are liberal references to
Article 2A, UCITA, UETA, E-Sign, and the CISG to provide a sophisticated yet accessible presentation of the legal rules
and principles that govern contemporary sales, leasing, and computer information transactions. Contemporary commercial
contracting presents considerable pedagogical challenges. The authors provide a text that clearly explains the basic
commercial context for the rule in question, and then provide materials that enable students to delve into more complex
issues. Commercial Contracting: Sales, Leases, and Computer Information includes the cases that have continued to
define commercial law for years as well as the most recent decisions that have changed the way we think about
commercial contracting. The cases are complemented by extensive problems, permitting the instructor to emphasize either
the case or problem approach. The authors have also integrated text and excerpts from treatises and law review articles
that both put the issues in transactional context and test the limits of commercial codification.
The UN Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of Goods Clayton P. Gillette 2016-05-10 Updated and expanded
for the second edition, this volume provides attorneys, academics and students with a detailed yet accessible overview
of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of Goods (CISG). Adopted by more than eighty
nations and governing a significant portion of international sales, the CISG regulates contract formation, performance,
risk of loss, conformity to contractual requirements and remedies for breach. This volume explains the CISG doctrines
and their ambiguities, and appraises the extent to which the doctrines reduce transaction costs for commercial actors.
Its topic-based approach will be ideal for those pursuing academic analysis or subject-specific research.
Party Autonomy in Private International Law Alex Mills 2018-08-31 Provides an unprecedented historical, theoretical and
comparative analysis and appraisal of party autonomy in private international law. These issues are of great practical
importance to any lawyer dealing with cross-border legal relationships, and great theoretical importance to a wide
range of scholars interested in law and globalisation.
Choice of Law Dean Symeon C. Symeonides 2016-04-15 Choice of Law provides an in-depth sophisticated coverage of the
choice-of-law part Conflicts Law (or Private International Law) in torts, products liability, contracts, forumselection and arbitration clauses, insurance, statutes of limitation, domestic relations, property, marital property,
and successions. It also covers the constitutional framework and conflicts between federal law and foreign law. The
book explains the doctrinal and methodological foundations of choice of law and then focuses on its actual practice,
examining not only what courts say but also what they do. It identifies the emerging decisional patterns and extracts
predictions about likely outcomes.
The Politics of European Sales Law Bastiaan van Zelst 2008-01-01 "A legal-political inquiry into the drafting of the
uniform commercial code, the Vienna Sales Convention, the Dutch civil code and the European consumer sales directive in
the context of the Europeanization of contract law."--T.p.
The Unidroit Principles of International Commercial Contracts David Oser 2008-09-10 This book offers in-depth analysis
of the foundations of, and justifications for, application of the Unidroit Principles of International Commercial
Contracts as the governing law to be recognized by arbitral tribunals and domestic courts.
Selections for Contracts Edward Allan Farnsworth 2008 Suitable for use in combination with any law school contract text
or casebook, the 2008 Edition of Selections for Contracts: Statutes, Restatement Second, Forms compiles the major
statutes, forms, and other materials affecting contract law. The supplement provides Uniform Commercial Code Articles 1
and 2; the Uniform Electronic Transactions Act; the Electronic Signatures in Global and National Commerce Act;
Restatement of the Law, Second, of Contracts; the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of
Goods; the UNIDROIT Principles of International Commercial Contracts; and selected forms.
University of Chicago Law Review: Symposium - Revelation Mechanisms and the Law University of Chicago Law Review
2014-03-23 The first issue of 2014 features articles and essays from internationally recognized legal and economics
scholars, including an extensive Symposium on "Revelation Mechanisms and the Law." Topics include voting options and
strategies to reveal preferences, corporate governance, regulatory intensity, tort calculations of risk, mandatory
disclosure of choices, partitioning interests in land, and shopping for expert witnesses. In addition, Issue 1 includes
an article, "Libertarian Paternalism, Path Dependence, and Temporary Law," by Tom Ginsburg, Jonathan S. Masur & Richard
H. McAdams. Applications include smoking bans and seat belt laws. Also included is a student Comment, "Too Late to
Stipulate: Reconciling Rule 68 with Summary Judgments," by Channing J. Turner; and a Book Review, "Common Good and
Common Ground: The Inevitability of Fundamental Disagreement," by Rebecca L. Brown, reviewing Ordered Liberty: Rights,
Responsibilities, and Virtues. The issue serves, in effect, as a new and extensive book on cutting-edge issues of
revelation mechanisms, strategies, prompts, nudges, and effects. The Symposium's contents are: * "Governing Communities
by Auction," by Abraham Bell & Gideon Parchomovsky * "Partition and Revelation," by Yun-chien Chang & Lee Anne Fennell
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* "Savage Tables and Tort Law: An Alternative to the Precaution Model," by Janet M. Currie & W. Bentley MacLeod *
"Revelation and Suppression of Private Information in Settlement-Bargaining Models," by Andrew F. Daughety & Jennifer
F. Reinganum * "The Use and Limits of Self-Valuation Systems," by Richard A. Epstein * "Expert Mining and Required
Disclosure," by Jonah B. Gelbach * "Renegotiation Design by Contract," by Richard Holden & Anup Malani * "Audits as
Signals," by Maciej H. Kotowski, David A. Weisbach & Richard J. Zeckhauser * "Irreconcilable Differences: Judicial
Resolution of Business Deadlock," by Claudia M. Landeo & Kathryn E. Spier * "From Helmets to Savings and Inheritance
Taxes: Regulatory Intensity, Information Revelation, and Internalities," by Saul Levmore * "Quadratic Voting as
Efficient Corporate Governance," by Eric A. Posner & E. Glen Weyl * "The Efficiency of Bargaining under Divided
Entitlements," by Ilya Segal & Michael D. Whinston Quality ebook formatting includes active TOC, linked notes, active
URLs in notes, and all the charts, tables, and formulae found in the original print version.
International Civil Litigation in United States Courts Gary B. Born 2022-07-09 International Civil Litigation in United
States Courts is the essential, comprehensive law school text for the current and future international litigator or
international corporate lawyer. Covering all the topics discussed in competing texts and more, this casebook seamlessly
combines international litigation, conflict of laws, and comparative civil procedure. This Sixth Edition includes
excerpts and updated discussion of recent U.S. court decisions and legislation relating to a wide range of private and
public international law topics, including foreign sovereign immunity, choice of law, antisuit injunctions, legislative
jurisdiction, service of process on non-U.S. citizens, international discovery, foreign judgment enforcement, and
international arbitration. Key Features: Updates on recent US Supreme Court and other significant U.S. court decisions,
including Daimler AG v. Bauman, BNSF Ry. Co. v. Tyrrell, Bristol-Myers Squibb Co. v. Superior Court of Cal., Water
Splash, Inc. v. Menon, and more. Updated discussion of international law and national law from Europe, the Middle East,
and Asia. Revised Notes on recent developments and current topics such as terrorism, proof of foreign law, and judicial
jurisdiction.
Rethinking the Law of Contract Damages Victor P. Goldberg 2019-12-27 In this series of chapters on contract damages
issues, Victor P. Goldberg provides a framework for analyzing the problems that arise when determining damages, and
applies it to case law in both the USA and the UK.
Contracts for the Sale of Goods Henry Deeb Gabriel 2008-12-22 Contracts for the Sale of Goods delivers a detailed
analysis and in-depth comparison of the substantive law for the sale of goods in domestic and international
transactions. Practitioners, academics, and anyone involved in the sale or purchase of goods in the international
market will need this thorough analysis of both the text of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the
International Sale of Goods (CISF) and the cases that have addressed and interpreted the CISG. Contracts for the Sale
of Goods provides a complete discussion and comparison of the UNIDROIT Principles of International Commercial Contracts
including the new provisions on setoff, assignment, and limitation periods, as well as a comparative treatment of the
CISG and the UNIDROIT Principles to the articles of the Uniform Commercial Code. Both practitioners and academics will
find the clarity and ease of access useful to the comparative legal analysis in this book. Of particular note is the
style and format which allows the reader to find the relevant provisions and cross-references quickly and accurately.
Contracts for the Sale of Goods provides you with all relevant materials in one source, with the text following the
structure of the Convention for clarity and convenience Access the Incoterms 2000, the complete texts of Article Two
and the PIC, and a list of parties to the CISG. Moreover, the text is structured to provide the answers first, then
supplement this with the underlying purpose and rationale for the rules. This allows the reader the ability to locate
the correct law quickly, but also allows the reader to delve further into the law if desired.
AAA Yearbook on Arbitration and the Law - 24th Edition Ben H. Sheppard, Jr 2012-09-01 The Editors and the University of
Houston Law Center are honored to collaborate with the American Arbitration Association (AAA) and its international
division, the International Centre for Dispute Resolution (ICDR), to continue the tradition of publishing an annual
survey of important developments in arbitration and the law. The AAA Yearbook on Arbitration and the Law provides
arbitrators and busy practitioners a practical, relevant and readily accessible resource. The 24th Edition is organized
into three parts: Part One contains digests of important decisions of the United States Supreme Court, the United
States courts of appeals and state supreme courts. This volume includes digests of selected judicial decisions from
2007 through 2010, and is current through October 1, 2011. The book contains 176 case digests, together with citations
and descriptive cross-references to more than 690 related decisions. We have arranged the case digests under the stages
of the entire arbitration process - from the formation of the arbitration agreement to the challenge or enforcement of
the arbitral award. Recognizing the important role of arbitration in the global economy, there is a separate chapter
containing digests and cross-references to cases dealing with the unique issues presented in international
arbitrations. Part Two, an entirely new feature, contains 100 digests of judicial opinions since January 2000 that
discuss AAA arbitration rules. For ease of reference the cases are arranged in alphabetical order and are listed by the
types of AAA Rules - Commercial, Construction, Employment and International - and by individual rule under each
category. Thus the reader can quickly identify all the judicial decisions that discuss a particular AAA rule. Part
Three includes selected articles addressing some of the hottest topics in domestic and international arbitration. The
AAA Yearbook is the preeminent annual yearbook on Arbitration and Dispute Resolution in the United States. It is a
required and necessary reference work for all who wish to stay on top of the latest trends, developments , cases and
guidelines - accompanied by expert commentary and analysis - in Arbitration and Dispute Resolution.
Dobrá víra jako princip smluvního práva v mezinárodním obchodu 2012
Regulating Dispute Resolution Felix Steffek 2014-07-18 This book proposes a principled approach to the regulation of
dispute resolution. It covers dispute resolution mechanisms in all their varieties, including negotiation, mediation,
conciliation, expert opinion, mini-trial, ombud procedures, arbitration and court adjudication. The authors present a
transnational Guide for Regulating Dispute Resolution (GRDR). The regulatory principles contained in this Guide are
based on a functional taxonomy of dispute resolution mechanisms, an open normative framework and a modular structure of
regulatory topics. The Guide for Regulating Dispute Resolution is formulated and commented upon in a concise manner to
assist legislators, policy-makers, professional associations, practitioners and academics in thinking about which
solutions best suit local and regional circumstances. The aim of this book is to contribute to the understanding and
development of the legal framework governing national and international dispute resolution. Theory, empirical research
and regulatory models have been taken from the wealth of experience in 12 jurisdictions: Austria, Belgium, Denmark,
England and Wales, France, Germany, Italy, Japan, the Netherlands, Norway, Switzerland and the United States of
America. Experts with a background in academia, practice and law-making describe and analyse the regulatory framework
and social reality of dispute resolution in these countries. On this basis the authors draw conclusions about policy
choices, regulatory strategies and the practice of conflict resolution.
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West's California Digest, 2d 1981
International Institute for the Unification of Private Law (UNIDROIT) Lena Peters 2017-11-20 Derived from the renowned
multi-volume International Encyclopaedia of Laws, this practical analysis of the structure, competence, and management
of International Institute for the Unification of Private Law (UNIDROIT) provides substantial and readily accessible
information for lawyers, academics, and policymakers likely to have dealings with its activities and data. No other
book gives such a clear, uncomplicated description of the organization’s role, its rules and how they are applied, its
place in the framework of international law, or its relations with other organizations. The monograph proceeds
logically from the organization’s genesis and historical development to the structure of its membership, its various
organs and their mandates, its role in intergovernmental cooperation, and its interaction with decisions taken at the
national level. Its competence, its financial management, and the nature and applicability of its data and publications
are fully described. Systematic in presentation, this valuable time-saving resource offers the quickest, easiest way to
acquire a sound understanding of the workings of UNIDROIT for all interested parties. Students and teachers of
international law will find it especially valuable as an essential component of the rapidly growing and changing global
legal milieu.
Contracts of Adhesion Between Law and Economics Elena D'Agostino 2014-11-21 This book examines the most controversial
issues concerning the use of pre-drafted clauses in fine print, which are usually included in consumer contracts and
presented to consumers on a take-it-or-leave-it basis. By applying a multi-disciplinary approach that combines
consumer’s psychology and seller’s drafting power in the logic of efficiency and good faith, the book provides a fresh
and unconventional analysis of the existing literature, both theoretical and empirical. Moving from the
unconscionability doctrine, it criticizes (and in some cases refutes) its main conclusions based on criteria which are
usually invoked to sustain the need for public intervention to protect consumers, and specifically related to Law
(contract complexity), Psychology (consumer lack of sophistication criterion) and Economics (market structure
criterion). It also analyzes the effects of different regulations, such as banning vexatious clauses or mandating
disclosure clauses, showing that none of them protect consumers, but in fact prove to be harmful when consumers are
more vulnerable, that is whenever sellers can exploit some degree of market power. In closing, the book combines these
disparate aspects, arguing that the solution (if any) to the problem of consumer exploitation and market inefficiency
associated with the use of contracts of adhesion in these contexts cannot be found in removing or prohibiting hidden
clauses, but instead has to take into account the effects of these clauses on the contract as a whole.
Smart Contracts and Comparative Law Andrea Stazi
Litigation Services Handbook Roman L. Weil 2017-05-01 The comprehensive "bible" for financial experts providing
litigation support The Litigation Services Handbook is the definitive guide for financial experts engaged in litigation
services. Attorneys require financial experts now more than ever, and this book provides the guidance you need to
provide a high level of service as witness and consultant. Enhance your litigation skills as you delve into the fine
points of trial preparation, deposition, and testimony; project authority under examination, and hold up to tough
questions under cross-examination. Fraud investigations are a major component of litigation support services, and this
book delves deep into Sarbanes-Oxley compliance and other relevant topics to give you a foundational understanding of
how these cases are prosecuted, and your role as the financial services expert. This updated sixth edition includes new
coverage of technology's role in the financial expert's practice, and the focus on investigations provides practical
insight from leading experts in the field. From the process itself to proving damages, this indispensable reference
covers all aspects of litigation services. Providing litigation support requires more than just your financial
expertise; you also need a working knowledge of relevant case law, and a deep understanding of both the litigation
process and the finer points of courtroom appearances. This book provides the insight and perspective you need to
provide superior service to attorneys and their clients. Understand your role in trial preparation and testimony
presentation Provide authoritative responses to direct and cross examination Examine and analyze Sarbanes-Oxley rulings
Lend financial expertise to fraud investigations The growing demand for financial expert litigation services has
created a niche market for CPAs, creating a lucrative opportunity for qualified accountants who also possess the
specialized knowledge the role requires. The Litigation Services Handbook is THE essential guide for anyone involved in
financial litigation.
Licensing Law Handbook, 2008-2009 Edition Melvin F. Jager 2008
International Secured Transactions Law Orkun Akseli 2011-03-17 This book focuses on international harmonisation and the
law of secured transactions by distilling and analysing the unifying principles of various significant international
conventions and instruments such as the UN Convention on the Assignment of Receivables, the Unidroit Convention on
International Factoring, the EBRD Model Law on Secured Transactions, the Unidroit Convention on the International
Interests in Mobile Equipment and the UNCITRAL Legislative Guide on Secured Transactions. International secured
transactions conventions and instruments facilitate credit and promote economic activity through the creation of
harmonised rules. Therefore, given the increasing globalisation of markets, international reform efforts for the
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harmonised modernisation of secured transactions law have gained pace over recent years. International Secured
Transactions Law draws on experiences in both English and US laws in order to identify and illustrate the existing
problems that need to be addressed, as well as identify potential solutions. International Secured Transactions Law
will be of interest to scholars, students interested in international commercial law, corporate law or comparative
secured transactions, and practitioners involved in international commercial transactions.
Bender's Uniform Commercial Code Service: Sales and bulk transfers under the U. C. C. 1963
The Future of the Commercial Contract in Scholarship and Law Reform Maren Heidemann 2018-11-02 This book explores
commercial contract law in scholarship and legal practice, suggests new research agendas and provides a forum for
debate of typical issues that might benefit from further attention by scholarship and legislatures. The authors from
over ten different jurisdictions take an international and comparative approach. Not confined to EU law it re-opens the
debate internationally and seeks to reclaim the wider meaning of European law as rooted in geography and cultural legal
heritage. There is a need to focus on commercial contracts in more detail in research and legislation. The
transactional approach, the role of recent law reform, including the new French Civil Code, cross-border dealings,
substantive contract law in public international law and ICSID arbitration as well as current contractual practices
like OEM, CSR, contractual co-operation, sustainability and intra-corporate arbitration contribute to a wider
regulatory outlook for commercial transactions.
Selections for Contracts Edward Allan Farnsworth 2010 Suitable for use in combination with any law school contract text
or casebook, the 2010 Edition of Selections for Contracts: Statutes, Restatement Second, Forms compiles the major
statutes, forms, and other materials affecting contract law. The supplement provides Uniform Commercial Code Articles 1
and 2; the Uniform Electronic Transactions Act; the Electronic Signatures in Global and National Commerce Act;
Restatement of the Law, Second, of Contracts; the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of
Goods; the UNIDROIT Principles of International Commercial Contracts; and selected forms.
Practice Under Article 9 of the Uniform Commercial Code Stephen L. Sepinuck 2008 Practice Under Article 9 of the UCC is
a comprehensive guide for lawyers facilitating secured transactions. It includes: articles that in simple, clear
language describe and summarize all of revised Article 9; more than a dozen charts that provide vital guidance to
practitioners on such things as how to obtain and maintain perfection Article 9's confusing anti-assignment rules,
foreign filing systems, federal statutory liens; the full text and commentary of revised Articles 1 and 9, including
the most recent technical amendments; the PEB Commentaries that remain relevant to the interpretation of Article 9; a
selected bibliography of useful articles on Article 9 and secured transactions practice.
International Commercial Arbitration Gary B. Born 2020-11-23 International Commercial Arbitration is an authoritative
4,250 page treatise, in three volumes, providing the most comprehensive commentary and analysis, on all aspects of the
international commercial arbitration process that is available. The Third Edition of International Commercial
Arbitration has been comprehensively revised, expanded and updated, To include all legislative, judicial and arbitral
authorities, and other materials in the field of international arbitration prior to June 2020. It also includes
expanded treatment of annulment, recognition of awards, counsel ethics, arbitrator independence and impartiality and
applicable law. The revised 4,250 page text contains references to more than 20,000 cases, awards and other authorities
and will enhance the treatise’s position as the world’s leading work on international arbitration. The first and second
editions of International Commercial Arbitration have been routinely relied on by courts and arbitral tribunals around
the world ((including the highest courts of the United States, United Kingdom, Singapore, India, Hong Kong, New
Zealand, Australia, the Netherlands and Canada) and international arbitral tribunals (including ICC, SIAC, LCIA, AAA,
ICSID, SCC and PCA), e.g.: U.S. Supreme Court – GE Energy Power Conversion France SAS, Corp. v. Outokumpu Stainless
USA, LLC, 590 U.S. - (U.S. S.Ct. 2020); BG Group plc v. Republic of Argentina, 572 U.S. 25 (U.S. S.Ct. 2014); Canadian
Supreme Court – Uber v. Heller, 2020 SCC 16 (Canadian S.Ct.); Yugraneft Corp. v. Rexx Mgt Corp., [2010] 1 R.C.S. 649,
661 (Canadian S.Ct.); U.K. Supreme Court – Jivraj v. Hashwani [2011] UKSC 40, ¶78 (U.K. S.Ct.); Dallah Real Estate &
Tourism Holding Co. v. Ministry of Religious Affairs, Gov’t of Pakistan [2010] UKSC 46 (U.K. S.Ct.); Swiss Federal
Tribunal – Judgment of 25 September 2014, DFT 5A_165/2014 (Swiss Fed. Trib.); Indian Supreme Court – Bharat Aluminium
v. Kaiser Aluminium, C.A. No. 7019/2005, ¶¶138-39, 142, 148-49 (Indian S.Ct. 2012); Singapore Court of Appeal – Rakna
Arakshaka Lanka Ltd v. Avant Garde Maritime Servs. Ltd, [2019] 2 SLR 131 (Singapore Ct. App.); PT Perusahaan Gas Negara
(Persero) TBK v. CRW Joint Operation, [2015] SGCA 30 (Singapore Ct. App.); Larsen Oil & Gas Pte Ltd v. Petroprod Ltd,
[2011] SGCA 21, ¶19 (Singapore Ct. App.); Australian Federal Court – Hancock Prospecting Pty Ltd v. Rinehart, [2017]
FCAFC 170 (Australian Fed. Ct.); Hague Court of Appeal – Judgment of 18 February 2020, Case No. 200.197.079/01 (Hague
Gerechtshof); Arbitral Tribunals – Lao Holdings NV v. Lao People's Democratic Republic I, Award in ICSID Case No.
ARB(AF)/12/6, 6 August 2019; Gold Reserve Inc. v. Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, Decision regarding the Claimant’s
and the Respondent’s Requests for Corrections, ICSID Case No. ARB(AF)/09/1, 15 December 2014; Total SA v. The Argentine
Republic, Decision on Stay of Enforcement of the Award, ICSID Case No. ARB/04/01, 4 December 2014; Millicom Int'l
Operations B.V. v. Republic of Senegal, Decision on Jurisdiction of the Arbitral Tribunal, ICSID Case No. ARB/08/20, 16
July 2010; Lemire v. Ukraine, Dissenting Opinion of Jürgen Voss, ICSID Case No. ARB/06/18, 1 March 2011.
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